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Dear Campers

We are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted to
Hogwarts Camp. Please note that you will not need any books or

equipment at this time.

Term begins this October Half Term, at your camp. We have
already been informed of your interest and acceptance of our offer

via Muggle post.

Since the surrounding area is well-protected by Memory Charms, it
will be safe to wear normal wizard attire, but if you are unable to
come by way of flew powder and must come incognito by walking,

feel free to arrive dressed in the Muggle manner.

Yours sincerely,

Sincerely,

l—

Nicholas Coulson
Professor

Adventure Camps




